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DEVONPORT SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB Inc 

ABN 18 158 180 993 

 

27 February, 2020 

Devonport City Council 

Attn: Kym Peebles 

Executive Manager Organisational Performance 

PO Box 604 

Devonport Tas 7310 

 

Dear Kym, 

RE: Devonport Surf Lifesaving Club – Proposed Tuck Shop 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with our club representatives recently to discuss the 

possibility of the club running a small tuck shop / canteen. Peter Higgins has forwarded your 

email requesting additional details to me. I hope the following may be of assistance: 

Months of operation: Patrol Season – 1st of December through to 31st of March with the 

possibility of the Easter weekend depending on dates / weather / perceived need. 

Days and Times: Saturday, Sunday and public holidays during patrol hours (either 10am-

3pm or 12pm-5pm). 

Proposed Products: Ice-creams / icy poles on a stick, cans of soft drink, flavoured crisps 

(Samboy’s etc), chocolate bars and lollies.  

As evidenced from the above details, our intent is to provide a competitively priced snack 

option for families attending the beach during the summer months. We have received 

numerous requests from the public for this style of snack option, particularly on public holidays 

when family friendly options are not available at all in the Bluff precinct. 

The DSLSC committee welcomes any further questions you may have and looks forward to 

continuing to provide a quality service to the Devonport community. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Heather Parker 

DSLSC President 

Ph: 0418 126 068  
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